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Dear Amanda 

Trade Effluent Calculations MCCP095 

I write in reference to MCCP095 and Richard’s letters to you of 29 April 2013 and 30 
August 2013. 

As Scottish Water and Business Stream have confirmed to us that they have now 
completed all of the information uploads within their control and are not aware of any 
issues which would prevent the Central System from calculating trade effluent wholesale 
charges correctly, we would like to proceed with turning the new calculation system on.  

Accordingly, please take this letter as notice of a Commission Change under section 8.7.2 
of the Market Code that the configurable date for Trade Effluent Calculations MCCP095 
(as introduced at the March 2013 Release on 11th April 2013) should be moved back from 
1 April 2014 to 1 April 2013 and the relevant CSD documentation amended accordingly.  

I am copying this letter to Scottish Water and all of the licensed providers.  

Yours sincerely 

 

David Walters 
Analyst 
 


